
 

FROM THE DESK OF MODERATOR BOOKER 

 

May 28, 2025 

 

Dear District Leaders,  

I pray this message finds you well. This is to inform you of a mandatory 

meeting for ALL EZCDA leaders on Thursday, June 5, 2025 at 6:00 PM, to be held at New Union 

Baptist Church, 5404 N. Kelley Avenue. 

Your presence is essential as we will be discussing key matters in preparation for our upcoming 

105th Annual Association and related events.  

Meeting Agenda:  

• Discussion of Association Week 

• Association Fellowship Banquet 

• Financial Updates 

Please make it a priority to attend, as your input and participation are vital to the continued 

success and unity of our District. Let us remain committed to excellence as we move forward in 

our shared mission. 

Thank you for your dedication and leadership.  

In His Service, 

 

 

Dr. Kelly R. Booker,  

District Moderator   

 


